
 
                          CORRIGENDUM-2 TO TENDER NOTICE NO. TW-IT-OT-02/2010-11 

 
With reference to tender notice no. TW-IT-OT-02/2010-11  , the opening of 
technical bid was held on 29-11-2010. The technical evaluation of the 
tender is under process and yet to be finalized . Hence the opening of 
financial bid due on 15-12-2010 is hereby  postponed to 23-12-2010 , 16:00 
Hrs at the same venue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER (IT) 
                      


